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Principal and Vice-Chancellor :
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

HCC
From

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,

Montreal.

January 25th, 1929.

Dr. Eudore Dubeau,
Chairman, LaFontaine Monument 
515 Sherbrooke St. East, 
Montreal, fue.

C ommittee,

Dear S ir : -

2ord addressed 
received.

Your circular letter of January 
to Sir Arthur Currie has been

that Sir Arthur 
is not expected 
months.

regret to have to inform you 
is now travelling abroad and 
to return to Montreal for some

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal


